
Thursday
February 1, 2024
5:00-7:00pm
Valley Vista HS

The Dysart Unified School District will host a College 101 Night for 
parents interested in learning about the college acceptance and financial 
aid process. The event will take place on Thursday, February 1, 2024 
from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. at Valley Vista High School, located at 15550 N. 
Parkview Place in Surprise, Arizona.

Informational Sessions:
• FAFSA
• Athletics in College
• Honors Colleges
• Military Academies
• Saving for College
• Financial Planning • Financial Planning 
• And More!

FEATURING 

MORE THAN
 25 

COLLEGES!

Open to parents and students of all ages!
Contact your school or counselor for more information!


